
 

 

 

 

  

Missouri Medicaid 

Share the Harvest food pantry  Tues. 1pm to 

7pm, Wed & Thurs, 10am to 4pm.  689 Mis-

souri Hwy 7, Camdenton 

 

OATS  Share the Harvest Food Pantry Trip 3rd 

Wednesday of each month. To schedule a ride 

call the  Mid-MO OATS office at 800-269-6287 

ext. 2002   

 

Mobile Food Pantry Camden County Osage 

Hills Baptist Church in Osage Beach  Please 

arrive by noon on the 2nd Friday of the month.   

 

People’s First  of Camden County meets the 

2nd Thursday of each month in LODC at 4 pm.  

The meal is potluck. Check out their FB page 

for more information. 

 

Good Neighbors  First Baptist Church of Eldon 

3rd Monday night of each month starting at 

6:00 pm.   Address: 209 S. Aurora St. Eldon, 

MO 65026  

 

The ARC of the Lake meets the 1st Thursday 

of each month in the Miller County Board office 

at 776 Hwy D, Osage Beach, MO at 6:00 pm.   

 

Cooking Class  meets the 3rd Tuesday of 

every month at LODC at 3:30.  May 16 and 

June 20th.  

 

Races—  If you are interested in riding the bus 

to the Lake Ozark Speedway Eldon on June 

24th please contact your Support Coordinator 

and let him or her know.  

 

  

100 Third Street. P.O. 

Box 722  Camdenton 

Missouri 65020 

PHONE:  (573) 317-9233    

Fax:  (573) 317-9332 

Calendar 

June 2017 

 We have received a number of calls about 
the changes in Medicaid and how it will impact cli-
ents of CCDDR so we went to the Dept. of Social 
Services website directly and found the following: 
Effective May 1, 2017 the Missouri Managed Care 
program will be operated statewide.   

 However, Missourians who are aged, blind or 
disabled, including those Missourians with develop-
mental disabilities served through the Missouri De-
partment of Mental Health, will not be included in 
the managed care system and will continue to re-
ceive services through the traditional MO HealthNet 
program.    

 On another note: Effective 7/1/2017 the as-
set limit for Missouri Health Net will increase for the 
first time in 50 years.  This means a single person 
can have up to $2,000 in a checking account and 
still qualify for Medicaid and a couple can have up 
to $4,000.   This will make a significant change for a 
number of our clients who have applied for Medi-
caid in the past and been denied because their 
monthly Social Security check was $1,210 for ex-
ample.    

 Please keep in mind that this will most likely 
lead to a large number of applicants and that they 
have 45 days to process the applications and re-
spond to you so be patient.    See RSMO 208.010 
for more details.  



CCDDR Page 2 

2017 Director’s Creativity Showcase 

 The Missouri Mental Health Foundation, in partnership with the Dept. of Mental Health, 
hosts an annual Director’s Creativity Showcase.  The winning 2017 artwork will be on display 
throughout the state starting with Tan-Tar-a Resort August 20—22, 2017.   Please make 
plans to view the artwork and tell your friends.  

 Perhaps touring the showcase will inspire you to submit your own work, the deadline for 
2018 will be January 31, 2018.  Winners are eligible for certificates and cash awards.  The 
rules, guidelines, timeline and forms for submitting artwork can be found at 
http://www.missourimhf.org/    

  

ILRC Summer Classes 2017 

Money Management Workshop 

255 Keystone, Industrial Park Dr, Cam-

denton, MO 65020 

June 21st and 28th from 4:30 to 6 :00 pm  

RSVP by June 15th to Jen Martin by calling 

573-556-0400 or e-mail  

jenniferm@ilrcjcmo.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Driver’s Permit Preparation 

Classes 
 

255 Keystone, Industrial Park Dr, Camden-

ton, MO 65020 

 

June 1, 2017 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm  

June 8, 2017 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm  

June 15, 2017 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm  

June 22, 2017 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm  

June 29, 2017 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm  

July 6, 2017 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm  

 

Registration due by May 26, 2017 with Jen 

Martin by calling 573-556-0400 or e-mail  

jenniferm@ilrcjcmo.org 


